June 7, 2025

Dear Students and Parents:

Congratulations on your acceptance to Grant Career Center for the 2025-2026 school year! Please plan to attend a meeting with your program teacher according to the schedule listed below. It is very important that you and your parents/guardian attend at the scheduled time. Valuable information will be shared including a program overview, your schedule, uniform ordering, technology usage and equipment needs. At the conclusion of your program meeting, you and your child will be able to meet with the academic teachers in their rooms.

If you have any questions, please call 734-6222 and ask for Kerri Kuhl (ext. 99103) or Barry Daulton (ext. 99104). We look forward to working with you.

Sincerely, Kerri Kuhl, Counselor Mary Sandmann, Counselor Barry Daulton, Principal Kenny Holtzclaw, Director of Student Services

Thursday, August 7th – 5:00PM

Metal Fabrication MET/Engineering Design Veterinary Science Large Animal Science

Thursday, August 7th – 5:30PM

Allied Health Science Construction Automotive Service Technology Early Childhood Education Advanced Manufacturing Academy

Thursday, August 7th - 6:00PM

Cosmetology
Culinary Arts
Criminal Justice
Information Technology